
ershtins                                         eyvat olam 

                                                                       1159 

ershtins (first of all) 
erusin (betrothal, 
engagement) 
ervah (nakedness, 
pudenda) 
ervat av (nakedness of 
their father, i.e. had 
incest with mother or 
step-mother) 
ervat davar (shameful 
thing) 
ervat ha'aretz 
(nakedness of the land) 
ervat immecha (thy 
mother's nakedness) 
ervat (nakedness) 
ervon (pledge) 
Es lechem chukeinu ten 
lanu yom yom (Give us 
day by day the bread we 
need) 
eser karnayim (ten 
horns) 
eser ma'alot (ten steps) 
eser shanim (ten years) 
eser (ten) 
esev kol hosadeh (grass 
of every field) 
esev (grass, herbs, 
vegetation) 
eshel (tamarisk tree) 
eshet aviv (his father's 
wife) 
eshet chayil,aishes 
chayil (a woman of 
valor, an excellent 
wife) 
eshet hamet (wife of the 
dead) 
eshet kesilut (the woman 
Folly) 
eshet kheyk (wife of his 
bosom) 
eshet ne'urim (wife of 
one's youth) 
eshet yefat to'ar (a 
woman who is beautiful 
of form) 
eshet zenunim (wife of 
whoredoms) 
eshet (wife) 
eshkelot hagefen 
(clusters of the vine) 
eshkolot (clusters [of 
fruit]) 
esreh shanah (fourteen 
years) 
esrim elef (twenty 
thousand) 
esrim ish (twenty men) 
esrim v'arba'ah Zekenim 
(twenty-four Elders) 
et barzel (iron pen) 
et chayyah (time of 
life) 
et harishon (the former 
time) 
et ketz (time of the 
end) 
et marpeh (a time of 
healing) 

et ra'ah (evil time) 
et sheker (deceiving 
pen) 
et yoledah (time when 
she who is in labor) 
et (pen, stylus, time, 
season) 
et (time) 
etmol (yesterday) 
etnan (harlot's wages, 
temple proceeds of cult 
prostitution, payment, 
wage) 
etsem haAdam hachet (the 
essence of the sinful 
human condition) 
etz haChayyim (the tree 
of Life) 
etz hate'enah (fig tree, 
MICHOH 4:4; ZECHARYAH 
3:10) 
etz nishchat (corrupt 
tree) 
etz pesel (wooden idol) 
etz rav me'od (very many 
trees) 
etz shel hakarav atzmo 
(tree of self-sacrifice) 
etz te'enah (fig tree) 
etz yavesh (dry tree) 
etz (tree, wood) 
etza (advice, "wisdom," 
counsel, purpose, plan, 
plan of G-d, scheme, 
prediction) 
etza (counsel, scheme) 
etzadah (bracelet, band) 
etzah (counsel, advice, 
purpose,[see Yn 2:24-25; 
Isaiah 9:5] wisdom, 
verdict, plot, plan, 
divine plan) 
etzat Hashem (counsel, 
plan of G-d) 
etzba Elohim (finger of 
G-d) 
etzba (finger of 
contempt) 
etzbe’ot (fingers) 
etzem adam (human bone) 
etzem (bone) 
etzev (image, statue, 
sorrow) 
etzim (wood, timber) 
etzot (counsels, plans) 
evar katon (small 
member) 
evar (member) 
evarim (members, limbs) 
eved maskil (wise 
servant) 
eved rasha (bad servant) 
eved shlishi (a third 
servant) 
eved (slave, house 
slave, official, 
servant, vassal) 
evel gadol (great 
mourning) 
evel (mourning) 

even bochan (a tried 
stone) 
even gedolah (a large 
rock) 
even hagedolah (great 
stone) 
even haroshah (finishing 
stone) 
even levanah (a white 
stone) 
even ma'amasah (a 
burdensome stone) 
even negef ("stone of 
stumbling" YESHAYAH 
8:14; 28:16) 
even netzurot (hidden 
things) 
even shelemah (perfect 
stone, just weight) 
even yekarah (precious 
stones) 
even (gemstone, stone, 
ore) 
ever (limb, member) 
evilim (morally bad 
foolish people) 
evrah (fury, wrath) 
evrat Hashem Tzva'os 
(wrath of Hashem of 
Armies) 
evrot af (furious wrath) 
evus (feed-trough, 
animal feeding trough) 
Evyatar (Abiathar) 
Evyon (needy man, needy, 
poor) 
evyonei adam (needy of 
humankind) 
evyonim needy, needy 
ones, poor) 
eymat hamavet (terror of 
death) 
eynayim (eyes) 
eyvah (enmity) 
eyvat olam (ancient 
enmity)  
 
NOTES 


